
School Improvement Council (SIC) Nomination Form 

The purpose of the Waccamaw Elementary School SIC is to: 

 Assist in the preparation, implementation, and evaluation of the 5-year comprehensive school improvement plan; 

 Assist in the preparation of yearly plan updates; 

 Assist with the development and monitoring of school improvement and innovation; 

 Develop an annual school report to the parents and constituents of the school by November fifteenth of each year to provide 

information on the school’s progress in meeting the school and district goals and objectives; 

 Provide advice on the use of school incentive grant award; 

 Serve as a liaison between the school, school organizations, the community, and the local school board by collecting and dis-

seminating information about school improvements; and 

 Provide other assistance that the principal may request as well as carrying out any other duties prescribed by the local school 

board. 

 

Meetings are held on the second Thursday of the month at 6:00 p.m. and there are generally 4 meetings a year.  Terms are 2 

years and you must have a child at Waccamaw Elementary School to qualify. 

  

We are in need of five (5) parents to begin serving on next year’s council.  If you are interested, please fill out the following nom-

ination form and return to the school office ASAP.  

  

 Name________________________________ Telephone Number_____________ 

 Address______________________________      

 Children at WES _____________________ ____________________________ 

   _____________________ ____________________________ 

School Mission Statement:  An inquiry based learning school to help children become respectful, knowledgeable, and caring citi-
zens, through cultural understandings by providing developmentally appropriate curriculum in a safe and supportive environment. 
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Literacy Message 
Continue to take charge of your learning:  Read, Read, Read endlessly! 

Website:  www.gcsd.k12.sc.us 

School Motto: 

Achievement, Respect and  

Integrity Through Education 

Boys and Girls: 

It was awesome being your principal @ WES.   

 

Remember to always 

 

-believe in yourself and you will achieve. 

 

-never give up, push forward, and great things 

will come your way. 

 

-be your personal best in all your endeavors. 

 

-Go Dolphins! 

 

Mrs. Reid 



June 4-August 31 
Caroline Edwards  6/04 B-Jay Dakamas  6/05 Rousas Beresford 6/06 Stuart Miller 6/06 
Timothy Olsen  6/06 Jamie Spencer  6/06 Jayden Tudor 6/06 William Howard 6/08 
Mary Charlotte Jordan 6/08 Caris Moore  6/08 Jack Sabo  6/08 Lauren Ratz 6/09 
Colton Paul  6/11 Isabella Dozier  6/12 Alara Johnson 6/12 Lydia Farnsworth 6/13 
Lillian Cromartie  6/18 Banks Furr  6/18 Jaden Gore 6/18 Rhys Wahl 6/18 
Aiden Boyette  6/21 Nora Coppola  6/21 Jonathan Nesbitt 6/22 Emily Prochniak 6/22 
Serenity Greene  6/23 Mildred Grugan  6/23 Isabella Johnson 6/24 Jon Kreinbrink 6/24 
 
Hazelle Vuich  7/01 James Faeilla  7/02 Julian Rutledge 7/02 Kevin Rivas-Betanzo  7/05 
Brooke Rogers  7/06 Mia Wicker  7/06 Jackson Bowen 7/08 Seven Doutt    7/10 
Thomas Eirvin  7/12 Khloe Ramirez-Truesdale  7/12 Owen Patterson 7/14 Savannah Wyatt         7/14 
Grace Chadwell  7/18 Joshua  Green-Adams 7/19 Aurora Tweedy 7/19 John Crady                  7/20 
Luther Crady  7/20 Carson Spires  7/20 Riley Jansky 7/21 Khloe Peterson          7/21 
Jacori Smith  7/21 Xavier Greggs  7/23 Zyree Murray 7/23 Landon Smith             7/23 
Carson Sipe  7/24 Brooklyn Mazyck  7/26 Tateum Klees 7/27 Eva Nunnery   7/27 
Iniko Barker  7/30 Antonio Deas  731 Lillian Edwards 7/31 Kylie Hansen              7/31 
 
Addison Day  8/01 Smith Day  8/01 Sanai Gibson 8/01 Bennett Blair              8/03        
Joseph Burroughs  8/03 Campton Spires  8/03 Isabella Day 8/05 Branson Conard 8/06 
Jakeem Dennison  8/06 Charlotte Beard  8/07 Cooper Flynn 8/07 Thomas Pate 8/09 
Sawyer Bowen  8/11 Christopher Keesee  8/11 Cohen Welter 8/11 Tyler Lance 8/15 
Tristan Sherrill  8/15 Miracle Satterwhite 8/16 Aiden Cox 8/17 Allison Goldstein 8/17 
Bruce Krechel  8/17 Owen Buskirk  8/19 Jonathan Tidwell 8/19 Sydney Bower 8/21 
Anthony Stungurys  8/21 Alexander Ward  8/22 George Wingfield 8/22 Norah Greblowski 8/23 
Jarrod Myers  8/23 Cullen Smith  8/23 Julianna Connon 8/24 Cannon Johnson 8/25 
Steven Murphy-Reaves 8/25 Addie Nelson  8/25 Noah Rush 8/25 Christian Linen 8/27 
Desyre Robinson  8/27 Margaret Hill  8/28 Taves Hipp 8/28 Amari Mosley 8/28 
Tyler Burgess  8/30 Connor Googer  8/30 Hunter Kramer 8/30 Gianna Myers 8/30 
Eleanor Parler  8/31 

Mrs. Pressley 
Thank you for a fantastic school year and allowing me to be a part of your child's success this year.  I am so proud of how much your little ones 
have grown.  I hope all of you enjoy your summer.  Please remember it is important to continue to work on skills at home to ensure success.  

The Child Development Class of Mrs. Oliver and Ms. Thomas has been finishing up our last unit on super plants and animals. It has been a 
blast learning about different habitats and the plant and animal life that exists in each one! 
 
Have a great summer!! 

Mrs. Maring  & Mrs. Stecz’s Class News 
 

In Child Development we have been exploring the properties of water. We also discussed the different types of water as well as the 
creatures that live in those waters. Did you know that the blue whale is the largest creature on the planet! Come down to visit us and 
explore with us! We hope everyone has a great time exploring the properties of water during our summer break! Have a wonderful 
summer. See you next year! 

Kindergarten News 
The Kindergarten team says thank you for a great year that was filled with excitement, fun, challenges and lots of learn-
ing. It is hard to believe, but this school term has come to an end. Many thanks to you the parents for entrusting your 
precious children with us. We will cherish the memories of each and every one of the personalities that we had an oppor-
tunity to embrace. Read some good books this summer!  

"The more that you read, the more things you will know.  
The more that you learn, the more places you'll go." 

~ Dr. Seuss 



 Box Tops News 
Congratulations to our May Box Top Class Winners, Mrs. Marshall's Kindergarten Class and Mrs. Patterson's 3rd Grade Class!  They will re-
ceive popsicles for a popsicle party!   
 

Thank you to all students that brought in box tops this past month: Hannah Richardson, Ivor Docking, Aurora Tweedy, Kaydence Streeter, 
Ethan Merritt, Matthew Prazeres, Hampton Rhea, Maggie Hill, Ben Sloan, Caleb Yocum, Jack Sabo, Norah Greblowski, Beckett Vaughn, Wells 
Eirvin, Braden Steros, Thomas Law Cannon, Cannon Johnson, Neal Koonce, Allison Goldstein, Mariella Russell, Wright Haddock, Lillian Gal-
lup, Sydney Stox, Eleanor Parler, Quinn Buskirk, Solymar Cardona, Eli Johnson, Jackie Zuniga, Miller Taylor, Mackenzie Merritt, Camille 
Brown, Ada O'Halloran, Caroline Edwards, Chelsea Clayton, Knox Buskirk, Campbell McLain, Connelly Vaughn, Lillie Danysh, Jordyn 
Wright, Elijah Williams, Hamp Eirvin, Emmy Roberts, Alex Gallier, Ray Barrineau 

THANK YOU to all those that contributed box tops this year!!!  Have a wonderful summer and remember to clip box tops over the sum-
mer!  Competitions will resume in the fall.   

ART LINES 
As the 2016-17 year comes to a close I'd like to recognize the following students who have artwork that has been selected to be framed and 
hung in the Principal's Gallery:  Taeleigha Collins (1st grade - Kitowicz), Gabriella Toma (2nd-Brown), Hampton Eirvin (3rd-McCurry), Jack Hop-
kins (3rd-Dozier), and Jackson Church (3rd-Smith). Congratulations for your hard work. 
This has been a wonderful school year!  I hope all of you have a marvelous summer and I'll look forward to seeing our rising K - 3rd grade in 
the Fall.  Best of luck to our 3rd graders as they move on to the Intermediate School.  We will miss you!! 

Final B.E.A.C.H. report… 

The end of the school year is wonderful and exciting for many reasons, but one of my favorite things about it is hearing 

students’ thoughts about their learning! I asked second graders to create an analogy about their 

Brain Boosters experience before awarding their “graduation” certificates. Many delightful com-

parisons were suggested. Here’s one… “Brain Boosters is like picking a ‘just right’ book because 

you stretch your brain.” Working with second graders on Mondays again this year was FUN! 

Third grade students reflected on how much they learned about Awesome Algebra over the 

course of the year by comparing pre and post unit test scores. I am very proud of the progress 

everyone made in sharing their mathematical thinking strategies through discussion, writing and 

video recordings.  

Celebrate your successes and recharge this summer for another great year of learning!! 

WES 2016-2017 Honor Roll 
4th Nine Weeks 

2nd Grade A-B Honor Roll—Madison Greene, Emily Prochniak, Desyre Robinson, Camren Russell, Maris Russell, Anthony Stungurys, 
Tilee Dietz, Mael Guedjo, J.J. Hontoon, Sam McClellan, Willie West, Iniko Barker, Kaleigh Henn, Dylan Lake, Nariyah Miller-Bellamy, 
Seth Freeman, Dwayne Grate, Gabriela Toma, Avery Walters, Addie Daub, Bryce Krechel, MaKayla Mitchell, Zavion Singleton, Jeremiah 
Wilson, Kah’Shir Green, Christopher Keesee, Jamari Pyatt-Lawrence, Nile Walker-Gleaton, Ethan Jones, Jhustyn Funnye, Keylee Gun-
narsson, Bryson Murphy-Reaves, Brody Nist, Dove Rion, Gabe Coats, Lucien Ellerich, Reagan Greene and Triston Diggs 
Principal’s Honor Roll—Marley Caskie, Abigail Dukes, Rachel Karst, Aden Perry, Bayden Stacy, August Tidwell, Joshua Wright, Emma 
Cribb, Guy Gebbia, Cooper Flynn, Lauren Ratz, Baylor Gulley, Lilly Keith, Sam Miller, Jairo Ramos De La Cruz, Chelsea Clayton, Darla 
Daigle, Cade Dawson, Karsyn Edwards, Caroline Fischer, Daryel Myers, Maddy Ownbey, Cort Pryor, Rhys Wahl, Novella Hyman, Ashtyn 
Bellero, Katie Camacho-Almaraz,  Brooks Lowe, Emilee Sanchez, Matthew Volante, Samuel Whiteside, Sarah Grace Williams, Greysen 
Behney, Knox Buskirk, Lydia Farnsworth, Banks Furr, Evan Hayek, Lucy Joy, Chloe Retey, Skylar Schoen, Daisy Daigle, Caroline Edwards, 
Lily Edwards, Hanna Johnson, Chandler Peace, Baylor Richardson, Timothy Olsen, Talib Turner, Alex Ward, Cohen Welter, Madelyne 
Beresford,  JP Kreinbrink, Rose Ward, Jackson Bowen, Lillie Danysh, Jessie Hammel, Anne Rhett Harris, McKenley Lyles, Campbell 
McLain, Jack Moschgat, Mary Miles Player,  Kevin Rivas-Betanzo, Connelly Vaughn, Jordyn Wright, Charlotte Beard, Presleigh Boan, 
Kendall Brady, Lily Bunn, Kiley Floyd, Ryleigh Fulton, Mary Clayton Haddock, App Hutto, Pierce Johnson,  Sarah Katherine Kopp, George 
Wingfield and Happy Rion 
3rd Grade A-B Honor Roll—Maggie DiViesti, Emmy Roberts, Tyler Simerson, Ray Barrineau, Jason Green-Adams, Ali Crowe, Sanaijah 
German, Sydney Goins, Jaden Gore, Michael Neill, Sebastian Spence, Mia Walker, Antwane Wilson, Donnie Anderson, Nicholas Gaspar-
do, Lauren Johnson, Taliyah Lambert, Thomas Ariza, Stowe Benston, Brennan Bolin, Jackson Church, Connor Constable, Emmaleah 
Davis, Izzy Dozier, Alexa Garcia, Sarah Gillespie, Zoe Mitchel, Marshall Todd, Colby Constable, Emily Cooper, Addison Day, Smith Day, 
Ayden Jane Gulley, Kayla Hodge, Alara Johnson, Emerson Parler, Trevon Ford, Sanai Gibson, Lillian Grant, Kelsey Davis, Finn Maxwell, 
Tyson Strikland and Jayden Tudor 
Principal’s Honor Roll—Avery Abernethy, Adrianna Diaz, LP Parsons, Duke Smith, Ainsley Nesbitt, Chloe Davis, Lilah Jennings, Owen 
Patterson, JB Crady, Luke Crady, Andre Grate, Hayden Hogan, Anna Kate Livingston, Aeryn Smith, Jack Smith Addison Taylor, Holden 
Taylor, Brady Cook, Luke Coppola, Reyna Flores, Ryan Gebbia, Trace Harmon, Hudson Paul, Julia Pop, Lily Rosnack, Elijah Williams, 
Jacori Smith, Reed Gallup, Adrian Grate, Millie Grugan, Addie Lucas, Walker Shealy, Hamp Eirvin, William Howard, Kate Kelaher, Bri-
anna Gaspardo, Vincent Cegledy, Lillian Daub, Jack Hopkins, Lilli Petrino, Lee McCarthy and Campton Spires 

It’s been a successful 2016-2017 school year. We’ve enjoyed getting these second graders ready for the  third grade. Make sure to read, 
write and have fun this summer. Thank you to all the parents for such awesome support this school year. Happy Summer Break~ Second 
Grade Teachers 

Dear First Graders: Congratulations! You did it! You completed an awesome year in first grade and are ready for second 

grade. We’ve had a year of hurricanes; grandparent’s day; trips to Thompson’s Farms, landfill, and Brookgreen; visits from the 

fireman and United Way workers, celebrated birthdays and holidays; read together and laughed together. Summer break is 

meant for fun and relaxation, but it is, also, important to take time to review and practice what you learned in first grade. For 

that reason, you have received your summer booklet. Complete this booklet and have it ready to turn in to your second grade 

teacher. Please remember to continue to read 20 minutes a day. You are a group of compassionate, thoughtful and intelligent 

students and we have loved being your teachers! The First Grade Team 





                    Waccamaw Warrior 

                         Basketball Camp 

June 12
th 

- June 15
th

 

9:00 – 12:00 

Located at Waccamaw Elementary School 

For rising 4
th

 to rising 9th graders. 

Cost is $75.00 

Please turn in applications to the front office of your school.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Coach Michael Quinn at: 

(843)-240-8195 

Camp Application 

 

Please fill out all information below and drop this form off in the front office of your school or 

bring to the first day of camp along with your payment. Make all checks out to WHS Booster Club 

for $75.00.  

 

Child’s name: ______________________________ 

Grade entering: _______ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name and phone number: ____________________________________________ 

Emergency contact (other than parent) name and phone number: 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Any restrictions/allergies your child has: _______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________ 

 

*By signing the above I give my consent for my child to attend the camp and allow the staff to 

treat any injury. 

*Please remember to pick up and drop off your child at the gym, you are not allowed in the main 

building during the time of camp. 

*A snack and drink will be provided each day and please do not bring cell phones to camp 

Waccamaw Elementary Summer Camp                       
                   

               AEROSPACE EDUCATION         

In the 21st Century 

 

SPACE CITIES: 

July 24 – 27, 2017  Monday- Thursday 

9:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. 

 

SPACE EXPLORATION: 

July 24 – 27, 2017    Monday - Thursday 

12:30 P.M. - 3:00 P.M. 
 

Please register me for the 2015 Aerospace Education Camp at Waccamw Elementary School.  

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

 (Street)  (City/State)    (Zip Code) 

 

Phone Number:  ___________________________Email________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian:  _______________________________________________________________ 

 

School Attended: _________________________Grade completed as of June 2015 __________   

 

Teachers Name:  __________________________     

     

Session:  Please circle the session you are registering for. 

SPACE CITIES: July 24 – 27    9:00 A.M.-12:00 P.M.  - $100 

                                (Rising 2nd-5th graders) 

 

SPACE EXPLORATION: July 24 – 27   12:30 P.M. - 3:00 P.M.  - $100 

                                 (Rising 6nd-9th graders) 


